
 

  

 
 
 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are now offering ‘Forest School Learning’ within the school day. 

This is an incredibly exciting opportunity and the children will gain so many different skills  beyond the 

classroom.  

 

In Spring 2 term, both Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 will be taking part every Wednesday. They will need to bring 

with them a set of clothes which are able to get dirty / muddy, a pair of wellington boots and a waterproof 

coat; as Forest schools will continue to take place in rainy weather.  

 

The first session will take place Wednesday 21st February.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Catalano or Mr Zoumides 

 

Kind Regards, 

  

Mrs Rathbone  

Executive Principal 
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